LETTER OF COMMENDATION

The Office of the Chief of Police awards this Letter of
Commendation to Officer Mason Walker for his response to a
call of a suicidal subject on the overpass of 114 and 165 on
November 13, 2023. Officer Walker responded to the scene and
located the subject straddling the guard rail overhanging traffic
on the interstate. Officer Walker spent time speaking with the
subject, showing compassion and patience and eventually

providing transport to a medical facility for treatment.

This selfless act resulted in the subject receiving treatment and
ultimately saving a life. Officer Walker’s actions are in keeping
with the highest honors reflecting great credit upon himself and

the department.

Matthew A. Anderson

Chief of Police
Rensselaer Police Department

Dated this 22" day of January 2024




